
 
 
Monday Memo 
March 3, 2025 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 

 
-TODAY!!  March 3 @ 1 PM  Membership Monday with National Garden Club. 
Please use the link below to join on Monday, March 3rd! 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83579677657?pwd=vRZ5T6zH0j8YQDIaTNzRae0RffGoir.1 
 
-WEBINAR THIS WEEK! 
 
-March 7 - Organic Lawn Care with Jim Agabedis - Minuteman Landscaping, Inc.  Jim is very 
passionate about educating people about how to truly treat your lawn organically.  This will be a 
very enlightening lecture which we hope you will be able to attend.  Click here for more detailed 
information.  You must register for this event. 
 
THE MAYFLOWER  
 
-March 10  The Mayflower newsletter submissions are due!. We realize December and January 
were a bit quiet but things are ramping up now and if you have photos you want to share or an 
interesting article about something you learned from a speaker, a good garden book you read, 
please make sure you get those items to Karen Brockelbank using her 
email:  GCFMwebmaster@gmail.com 
 
 
-GCFM Fundraiser is coming soon!   
 

 
 
April 30th GCFM will be hosting a fundraiser in anticipation of our 100th Anniversary in 2027.   

https://iok7cu4ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-XWJS6tTwqL3xCEKW0EAWN7FcgeeJI56wRw20KWKKaggsL_BbGWAIqyl1jOYuVsa8GTZ0haOGaPws40lBxOezNP_4BVLfuF30y6kJKA7B3XFx_S4oK3hmWVt2G4NNBgny9S79DdfXkFMff1cjkgAeNidQqEKZ-vuVGnu4AsVZihrQ6HiZmxzErQbMJDop6-b-8VnKIYoCPE68Rex3g3he_VoZeknqsTU&c=tmL9l0koSSPaUF2YI6aYG4UKX3nwvmYjl5nXYhTwOPgfDr1Y88f_yg==&ch=4gIGNnNETDvC0T-l56AbcxoSWpZP7yiDOwJ9TL4jWOGWLPlF2xMDMw==
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_6224c6c1598d483692ba3995a00fc9a8.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/events-1/organic-landscaping
mailto:GCFMwebmaster@gmail.com


The time is 10 AM - Noon.  There is a 9:30 AM coffee time for socializing before the event. 
Come to the DoubleTree by Hilton in Milford to hear a dynamic lecture by renowned floral 
designer and educator, Michael Derouin. 
 
Click here to register online.  For tickets by check, click here for more details. 
 
 
“Every winter has its spring.” — H. Tuttle 
 
Enjoy each day.  
Marjorie Dienhart 
GCFM President 
 

https://www.gcfm.org/events-1/gcfm-centennial-prelude-fundraiser
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_fa5369f7312b4155a809e1377efc7300.pdf

